


The FAA has announced a mandatory transition
to the International (ICAO) Flight Plan Form
7233-4 that will occur in January 2017. The new
ICAO Flight Plan form is already required to
obtain certain types of in-flight ATC services and
routing. In January it will be used for all IFR and
VER flight planning, replacing the domestic flight
plan form we have used for decades.

Directions: From the North: Take Highway 1 South to
Monterey. Take the Highway 68 East exit towards Salinas
and merge onto the Monterey-Salinas Highway (Hwy 68
East). Go approximately 1.5 miles and turn left onto Olmsted
Road and follow to the main terminal. From the South: Take
Highway 1 North to Monterey, turn onto Highway 68 East
towards Salinas. Merge onto the Monterey-Salinas Highway.
Then as above.

Ticketed parking is available in short-term parking on the right
just before you get to the terminal and in the parking lot
across from the terminal. The upper level parking lot on the
right is more convenient to the meeting facility. Bring the
parking ticket with you to obtain the airport stamp to waive the
parking fee.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Sat, Apr 8, 2017 - 10:00 PST
Monterey Airport Board
Conference Room

200 Kane Drive

#200

Monterey, CA 93940

| -

FAA SAFETY TEAM

Contact: KAREN ARENDT
(408)291-7681
karen.arendt@faa.gov

Select #: WP1574548
FPM KAREN ANN ARENDT

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



